
I have just heard that someone is asking to rezone an area off of West Road at Mohawk Trail to facilitate 
marijuana grow and for the suspension of the Sunset Provision for Residential Districting. I strongly 
oppose both requests. Enough is enough. It is probably to late, but I also oppose the additional 10% per 
parcel of land designated Ag and Ranchland. The present situations need to be regulated , 
licensed/permitted, and laws enforced. . Please consider the safety, health and rights of our 
neighborhoods. And, the air we breathe. At certain times in our cul de sac and on the way into Ukiah on 
N. State Street, it is ‘too much”, especially for those with breathing problems. 
Sincerely, 
Charlene D. Zanella 

 
Redwood Valley 95470 

 




